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       This week at Lincolnshire 

 
Monday, November 11 

9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 
 

Wednesday, November 13 
7:00 p.m. Choir Practice 

 
Thursday, November 14 

7:00 p.m. Music & Worship Meeting 
 

Saturday, November 16 
9:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. Youth Group  

 
Sunday, November 17 

       Thanksgiving Potluck, Youth Bake Sale 
     (following worship service) 

There will be a congregational meeting over the budget immediately 
following today’s worship service. All are urged to attend. 

 
    
Lincolnshire would like to thank Mario Vazquez, 
Marv Loutsenhizer, Aaron Swaidner, Stan Gorom, 
Raul Espinoza and Howard Pletcher, who aided in 
cleaning the attic last Sunday, November 3. And 
thanks to Carolyn Gorom for doing the sweeping! 
 
 

The Lincolnshire Women’s Bible Study invites you to share a time of 
fellowship with us on Monday, November 18, at Lutheran Life Village from 
9:30-11:00 a.m. We hope to see you there!  
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! You’re invited to a birthday party for 
Pastor Cervantes’ granddaughter, Adira de la Cruz on 
Sunday November 10, from 3:00-6:00pm, here at the 
church. All are welcome! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THANKSGIVING POTLUCK will be next Sunday, November 17. All are 
welcome to join us in sharing a meal and giving thanks. The Youth Bake Sale 
will also be selling quick breads (pumpkin, banana) to raise money for the 
church.  
 
Treasurer’s Report—Bob Kaylor: 
Contributions for the month of October totaled $11,604 and expenses were 
$9,190, resulting in a positive balance of $2,414. On a year-to-date basis, 
contributions totaled $106,541 and expenses totaled $106,889, for a negative 
balance of $348. Since we operate on a cash basis and some commitments 
are paid quarterly, about $1500 would be our monthly part of that 
commitment. Thank you for continuing to keep your pledge giving on track. 
We appreciate your support and commitment making it possible for 
Lincolnshire to continue doing God’s work. Please continue bringing your 
pledges up to date.  
 

 


